Greenville Housing Authority

Family Self-Sufficiency Program

The FSS Program assists families currently receiving subsidy under GHA Housing Choice Voucher
Program. The FSS Program provides participants with referrals to resources/services to find
and achieve education goals, maintain stable employment, establish savings accounts, and
manage money that will lead to self-sufficiency and decrease reliance on housing subsidies.

Participation in the FSS Program is completely voluntary. If you choose to participate, you will
sign a five-year contract, develop a personal plan for becoming self-sufficient and you will be
obligated to work toward your goals with the support of the FSS Coordinator.

For more information about the FSS Program contact:

Toni Johnson
Family Self-Sufficiency Coordinator
Housing Choice Voucher Participants
(334) 382-6581
tonijohnson@greenvilleha.com



